
 

 
NOTICE FOR BAYSHORE RESIDENTS  

 

 
PARKING ISSUES 

 
It has been brought to the attention of management that 

residents who are using the church parking have 
displayed disrespectful and undesirable behaviour. 

 
Beer bottles, coffee cups, cigarette butts and other litter 
has been reported in these designated parking spaces 

and on church property in this area. A positive 
identification of residents from this building has been 

made. 
 

 
The Church has graciously allowed DCC#19 

residences to use their property during construction. 
Please let us be an example of what good 

neighbours are—if you see litter in the area—please 
pick it up and dispose of it responsibly. 

   
 
 

 

 

Shelley Hutchinson,  

Registered Condominium Manager 

Agent for and on behalf of DCC#19 

May 7th , 2018 


